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Chair and C0mmissioners, 
Thank you for taking the time to read about my support for Embarc's proposed retail dispensary in 
Meyers. As a local resident, I am confident 
that Embarc Meyers will be a positive addition to our community. They have a proven track record of 
ensuring retail cannabis is safe, compliant and focused 
on delivering tangible benefits to the community. 

The proposed location is conveniently located for both locals and those passing either into town. It 
appears the location has ample parking and safe ingress and egress. 

Embarc will not pose any incremental risk to young people as there are already alcohol and tobacco 
products available in adjacent businesses with significantly fewer safety and security measures in place. 

Look no further than Embarc Tahoe's operations and their significant community giving to see the type of 
positive community partner Embarc will be to El Dorado County and the Meyers community. 

It is my understanding that through their locally directed and controlled Community Advisory Board, 
Embarc has invested in Tahoe's youth drug prevention and education in a meaningful way that has made 
Tahoe a great example of what thoughtful community benefits can do. I welcome Embarc Meyers into 
our community and urge the Planning Commission to approve their Conditional Use Permit. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

Marc Ryan 
1109 Sundown Trail 
S. Lake Tahoe 
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